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July 9, 2013

PROCUREMENT CIRCULAR NO. 2013-09

TO: Office of the Governor, Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor, Chief of Staff
Executive Department Heads
Hawaii State Public Library System, State Librarian

Chief Procurement Officers (CPOs):
Department of Education, Superintendent
University of Hawaii, President
Office of Hawaiian Affairs, Chairperson of the Board
Hawaii Health Systems Corporation, President and Chief Executive Officer
Judiciary, Administrative Director of the Courts
Senate, President
House of Representatives, Speaker

Counties of Hawaii, Kauai, Maui, and City & County of Honolulu
Executive Branch, Finance Director
Legislative Branch, Chairperson of the County Council
Board/Departments of Water Supply, Manager/Chief Engineer

Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation, Executive Director
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FROM: Aaron S. Fuiji

SUBJECT: Notice of Suspension Pursuant to HRS Chapter 104,
Wages and Hours of Employees on Public Works

Procurement Circular No. 2013-03, dated 03/20/13, is replaced with this updated notice.

This circular is issued as a reminder that for HRS Chapter 103D procurements, the purchasing
agency is responsible to verify whether or not a company is suspended by the Director of Labor
and Industrial Relations from performing any work on any State or county public works
construction projects as a contractor or subcontractor in accordance with HRS chapter 104,
specifically §104-25, Suspension.

The Suspension List for the Department of Labor and Industrial Relations (DLIR) is available at
http://labor.hawaii.gov/wsd, and click on Chapter 104 Suspension List. Questions concerning
HRS chapter 104 suspensions shall be directed to the DLIR at 586-8771.
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